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 Lakireddy Bali Reddy College of Engineering (A) has organized A One-Day 

Webinar on “Node.Js” on 17th May 2020. This training program was organized by 

Department of CSE and have received an overwhelming response with more than 480 

registrations. Out of them, we have given confirmation to 250 Participants by giving more 

preference to the faculty from various institutes or colleges approved by UGC/AICTE and 

affiliated to various Universities across the PAN India. 

Date: 17/05/2020 

Inauguration: 

Webinar was inaugurated on 17/05/2020 by Dr. D. Veeraiah, Professor and HOD, 

CSE Department and S.Srinivasa Reddy Host of this Webinar along with the Presenter 

of the Webinar Mr. A.NagaSuresh, Tech Lead, From Top MNC. 

S.Srinivasa Reddy, Host of this Webinar, has welcomed all the delegates and 

participants to the Webinar. In his speech, he has highlighted the main objective and 

importance of this One Day Webinar to all the participants. 

Topic: Node.Js 

Resource Person: Mr. A.NagaSuresh, Tech Lead, From Top MNC. 

Presenter, used the ppt for his presentation . 
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Valedictory Session: 

On the Valedictory Session, our HOD  Dr. D. Veeraiah, Professor CSE 

Department and S.Srinivasa Reddy Host of this Webinar along with the Presenter of the 

Webinar Mr. A.NagaSuresh. 

Dr. D. Veeraiah, in his valedictory addressing, thanked every participant of Webinar 

and our Resource Person, Mr. A.NagaSuresh for taking his time to our Webinar. Also 

congratulated the Program Host S.Srinivasa Reddy the webinar in a successful manner. 

Further, he appreciated all the Teaching and Non-Teaching Staff Members of CSE 

Department for promoting such kind of development programme for the faculties. He also 

motivated the faculties about how to keep learning new technologies coming in future for 

their personal career growth as well as organizational growth. 

At the end of the valedictory session, vote of thanks was given by S.Srinivasa Reddy, 

Host of the webinar in which he has been paid his gratitude towards all the participants who 

has spared their valuable time for attending this workshop. He also expressed the gratitude to 

the Resource Person, Mr. A.NagaSuresh for giving his valuable time for our participants and 

sharing his knowledge to them. 

Nevertheless, he has given thanks to our Principal, Dr. K. Appa Rao and Management 

of the College, “We are highly thankful to the Principal and Management of our College for 

giving a chance to organize this webinar in our campus and hope we will find the support in 

future also for organizing such kind of activities.” 



Feedback from the Participants: 

The feedback of the participants was very positive and motivational for the 

organizers. The participants felt very happy for conducting the webinar on Node.Js. They got 

some information on Node.Js. They felt that learning new trending technologies is always 

advantage their professional growth, and they trying to introduce this kind of topics in their 

curriculum. All the participants appreciated the sessions by our Resource Person and the 

arrangements made by the organizers. 
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